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Dates for your Diary 

Half term holiday week – Monday 27th May 
Return to school – Monday 3rd June 
KS1 SATs begins for 2 weeks – 3rd June 
Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check – 10th 
June 
Year 5 choir to sing at Chinese Language day-
10th June 
Phonics Screening Check – WB 10th June 
 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

As we approach the half-term break,  
I want to extend my warmest wishes to  
all of you. This break provides a  
wonderful opportunity to relax,  
recharge, and spend quality time with friends and 
families. Whether you're planning a trip, enjoying 
some peaceful moments at home, or exploring new 
activities, I hope you have a fantastic and restful 
break. 
We look forward to welcoming everyone back on 
June 3rd, refreshed and ready for the exciting weeks 
ahead. 

 
 
 
 
 

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is 
up this week 95.5%. 
 
Well done to the hamper winners this week. 
 
Well done to SL1 with 100% and 3P and 4PC 
with 99% 
 
 
Remember: Let the office know by 9.15am if 
your child is absent from school. 
 
             0121 464 4388 
 
 
 
 

attenDance certificates 

Unfortunately, due to technical issues we are 

unable to send attendance certificates this half 

term. Thank you for bringing your children to 

school.  Attendance has continued to improve. Have 

a great break see you on June 3rd. 

Mrs Oram 
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y6 at Drayton Manor 

Year 6 pupils went to Drayton Manor yesterday as a special treat to say thank you for all of the hard work they’ve 
done this year. 
Thank you to all of the staff who went and came back late to school. 
There will be more in the Gallery on our website. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

May internet neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/5fc42a28-e9a3-4239-bd63-6de673700161/online-safety-newsletter-may-
2024_anglesey-birmingham_30-04-2024.pdf 
 

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

What was the answer?    D radio/entertainment system 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer next week 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/5fc42a28-e9a3-4239-bd63-6de673700161/online-safety-newsletter-may-2024_anglesey-birmingham_30-04-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/5fc42a28-e9a3-4239-bd63-6de673700161/online-safety-newsletter-may-2024_anglesey-birmingham_30-04-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/5fc42a28-e9a3-4239-bd63-6de673700161/online-safety-newsletter-may-2024_anglesey-birmingham_30-04-2024.pdf


 

 

 

keyaan’s increDible ManDarin! 

We have entered our very own Keyaan into the Chinese Bridge Competition 2024, check out his entry on 
our website! 

The ‘Chinese Bridge’ Chinese Show for Primary School Students is a large-scale international contest 
organised by Centre for Language Education and Cooperation. Since its launch in 2021, the contest has 
been held annually and comprises of preliminary sessions in each country and final competitions in China. 
By 2023, more than 10,000 primary school students from over 50 countries have taken part in the event 
with more than 180 of them have competed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very proud of you Keyaan you are incredible. Good luck! 

A big thank you too to our Mandarin teacher Ms Yang. 

Parent foruM 

A big thank you to the staff from Aspire and Succeed for attending the Parent Forum today and to Mrs 
Oram for feeding back on the Lozells Community Forum meeting. 

@LozellsCF 

@Aspireansucceed 
 
We had about 60 parents turn up, so thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

attenDance haMPer Winners 

Congratulations to this half term’s hamper winners. 
100% 
Muneera Doha NM, Aryaan Rahman RS, Maria Omar 1NK, Yusuf Daahir 2C, Fathema Begum 3L, Rabibnur 
Bishwas 4J, Kahadija Kousar 5D, Abdussamad Khan 6B 
Effort 
Daniel Sheikh 4D and Raheeq Bashir 1K 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vr heaDsets in year 6 

Year 6 have been using VR to find out about the Mayan civilisation. Ask your child about it. 
 
 
 

 

 


